
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 2 Newsletter   

Friday 23rd April 2021 
 

Our Christian Value this week is Humility.  
Can you think of someone who shows humility? 

 
Courageous Advocate 

Our advocate this week is Connie Ten Boom. What did she do to help others? 
“Never be afraid to trust an unknown future to a known God.” 

 
Dear Parents, 
What a lovely week we have had with the gorgeous spring weather. The 
children have enjoyed being outside and exploring the beauty of nature this 
week as well as learning about plants in our local school environment.  
What types of plants do you have at home, or nearby at the park? Are they 
cultivated or wild plants? 
 
Learning This Week 
This week in class we have continued reading our class story ‘The Secret 
Garden’ by Frances Hodges Burnett. We have focused on the suffixes _ly and 
_less in our grammar and spellings work, and shared our ideas about key 
characters and made predictions about what will happen next in our story.  
In our maths work we have been exploring number sequences, finding one 
more and one less and ten more and tem less. We have been practising our 
times tables and revising our phonics for writing. 
Our science work is focused on wild plants and the children have completed 
surveys of plants in our school grounds and examined and planted flower 
bulbs for our studies. 
In our RE work we have shared the first part of Joseph’s journey, the 
dreamer, discussing symbols and retelling events in the story. 
 
Homework 
Spellings – Summer Week 2 – Suffixes _less & _ly 
English – Fox Comprehension 
Maths – Tem more and ten less. Counting in tens number patterns. 
Extra Mile Challenge – Secret Garden Tic-Tac-Toe grid 
Choose one activity each week to complete.  
 
Well done to those children in class who brought in their chosen activities for 
last week. They are super! Great work everyone! 
 

Congratulations & Celebrations 
 

Christian Value of Humility – Archie 
Curriculum Award - Millie 

Star Reader – Georgia 
Star Writer - Charlie 

 
 
Congratulations to Jenson who was our Sunshine Raffle winner at the end of 
last term. Keep up all the great work you are doing Year 2 and enjoy the 
weekend! 
Please contact me via the following email if you have any concerns or queries: 
class2@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk  
Thank you, Mrs Ramsay  
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